
Information for Toll Integrator RFP Proposers 

The Joint Board has elected to utilize the procurement processes of the Indiana Finance Authority to 

procure the services of a toll system integrator.  The Kentucky Transportation Cabinet will not issue 

further RFPs or other procurement documents related to toll system integration for the Louisville-

Southern Indiana Ohio River Bridges project.  Vendors should direct future inquires about these 

procurements to the point of contact listed below. 

Silvia Perez 
Project Manager 

Indiana Finance Authority 
One North Capitol, Suite 900 

Indianapolis, IN 46204 
sperez@ifa.in.gov 


